
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 

AGREEMENT BETWEEN UTPB AND ECISD FOR FALCON EARLY 
COLLEGE HIGH SCHOOL 

 
DATE: September 19, 2017   
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Attached is the Memorandum of Understanding Agreement between the University of 
Texas of the Permian Basin (UTPB) and Ector County ISD.  This agreement extends the 
operating guidelines for Falcon Early College High School during the 2017-2018 
academic year.  
 
 
 
 ******************** 
 

 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Memorandum of 
Understanding Agreement between UTPB and ECISD for Falcon Early College High 
School as presented. 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tom Crowe      Roy Garcia 
Superintendent of Schools    Assistant Superintendent  
       for Secondary Education  
 


